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The land being used by off road recreation is dwindling at a very rapid pace. These land closures are creating several issues to the
general public saftey. It is creating more people in smaller areas. More accidents are happing now than ever because what is left of
our west coast riding areas are now becoming "over-crowded". The areas we have left to utilize are becoming extremely dangerous,
makingthe average, camping family, less likely to participate. The two areas left for OHV in the Vegas Valley are very appreciated.
It brings a great revune to the valley each year and is an important part of the desert community for all the events they hold each
year. With the economy at it's harshest in a long time, there are many people all for the development of alternative powers.
However, creating more land closures for OHV is not the right answer for the land. There are MANY areas that have already been
closed that I am SURE could be just as suiting for the needs of the building and industry. Hope I am not asking to much to
request also just 1/4 of the land closures from Nevada, Arizona and California be returned for OHV use! That would be nice.


